
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

OF THE Culture, Events, and Public Art 

COMMISSION  

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the may be 

present at the following brainstorming session: 

Superior Entrepreneurship Center 
1401 Tower Ave 

Superior, WI 54880 
Wednesday, April 19th at Noon and 5:30pm 

 
 

No action will be taken on any items during this time.  
 

 

Posted this Tuesday April 18th, 2023. 

 
 

Rebecca Scherf, Chief of Staff 
City of Superior 


